February 25, 2002

Kimberly Dossett

Office Manager

Downtown Halifax Business Commission

1688 Barrington Street, Suite 301

Halifax, Nova Scotia

B3J 2A2

Dear Kimberly:

Re:
Support of Gay Pride Halifax Festival Events for 2002

Pride events are growing everywhere and becoming recognized as important city festivals, drawing residents and tourists into the downtown core. The City of Montreal has a full time coordinator for gay and lesbian events, and both Toronto and Montreal recognize contributions of over $40 million from Pride Festival events annually.

The Pride Festival in Halifax is naturally smaller than in our two big cities, but we want to build it into a major attraction, drawing people downtown for parties, cultural events and, of course, shopping. Approximately 1,400 people attend the Pride Parade and Sackville Landing Reception, the main event of Pride Week. Additional events through the week include art shows, films, bar events, barbecues, and other cultural attractions. The festival currently draws people from Atlantic Canada, but we are confident the festival will become a major East Coast event attracting visitors from all over Canada and the United States.

To help grow the event, we've started preparation for this year's Pride Festival earlier than ever before. We draw your attention to the attached sponsorship package. We would like all downtown businesses to support Pride Week by purchasing a Pride Sponsor Decal for display in the windows of downtown businesses. Other sponsorship options include recognition at events, having a float in the Pride Parade, or anything a business might want. Please let us tailor something to your specific needs.

We look forward to your support to help build another major festival in our great city.

Yours truly,

